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In this issue: How is the renewal going on in the European countries? In this issue a report by Agneza Timpu on Catholic Charismatic Renewal (CCR) in south-Romania, the Romanian speaking part of Romania.

CCR IN ROMANIAN SPEAKING ROMANIA
Last year the CCR in south Romania has enjoyed many fruits produced by the Holy Spirit. CCR has spread to 4 cities, in each one being currently developed a path of spiritual growth. Below, I am briefly presenting last year’s activities, and also those in progress.
New Life in the Spirit Seminar

In February to April, 2011 we organized this seminar in Popesti-Leordeni, with 35-40 attendants. This seminar is also currently underway in the City of Ramnicu Valcea for about 25 persons, and in Bucharest there is running another seminar for 50 persons.
Discipleship
The period of discipleship is a path of spiritual growth, that last 2 to 3 years and it is organized right after the New Life in the Spirit Seminar, for all those who desire more than a weekly community worship prayer. This spiritual path has been developed last year in Bacau for 40 persons, in Ramnicu Valcea for 18 persons and in Bucharest for 20 persons.

Formation courses
Last year we held 5 formation courses for our brothers in Bucharest and Ramnicu Valcea, having a total of 35 attendants. The same courses were organized for our brothers in Bacau and there were 40 participants. These courses are: The Testimony, The Kerygma, The Holy Bible, The Discernment and The Vision of God.

I note that these formation courses are part of a broader program of spiritual growth, which is the Discipleship mentioned above.
Course for married couples
For the first time a course for married couples was held in Romanian CCR, in May 20 to 22, 2011 – and it brought unexpected fruit. This course was attended by 40 persons from Bucharest, Valcea and Bacau. This year it is expected to hold other courses of this kind or special meetings for married couples.
National Meeting
During the Solemnity of Pentecost - in June 10-12, 2011 - the National Meeting of Romanian CCR was held, and it was attended by 50 people from various cities. The number of participants would have been much higher if there were more places. At the vigil of Pentecost the Holy Mass was presided by the Archbishop of Bucharest, dr. Ioan Robu, who expressed his joy that we exist in the diocese and that we are working in the Lord’s vineyard.
Thank God for all His work and for all the fruits of the Holy Spirit!
In communion and prayer, I greet you all with Peace and love!
God bless you!

Agneza Timpu,
head-contact for CCR in the Romanian speaking part of Romania
! If you sign up for the free ICCRS-Newsletter (mail to newsletter@iccrs.org),

you also receive news from the rest of the world.
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